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SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2022 

SOUTH WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

The following actions were taken at the Regular Meeting of the South Windsor Planning & 

Zoning Commission on Tuesday, February 15, 2022:  

1. Approved Appl. 21-55P, McGuire Road Associates LLC dba  Hartford Truck 

Equipment - request for a zone change of 7.3 acres from Rural Residential (RR) zone to 

General Commercial (GC) zone, for property located at 542 King Street 

2. Approved with modifications Appl. 22-02P, Hartford Truck Equipment Landscape 

Berm- request for site plan approval for a landscape berm, on property located at 542 

King Street, GC zone 

 

 

 

 

                    Bart Pacekonis, Chairman 

              

 

 

 


